
ADDENDUM TO MANAGEMENT LETTER
IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE RULES OF THE

AUDITOR GENERAL OF THE STATE OF FLORIDA
FOR THE YEAR ENDED SEPTEMBER 30, 2022

ISSUED ON JUNE 30, 2023

Board of Fire Commissioners
Pinellas Suncoast Fire & Rescue District

This letter serves as an addendum to the “Management Letter” pursuant to the rules of the Auditor General for 
the State of Florida, dated June 30, 2023, and covering Pinellas Suncoast Fire & Rescue District’s fiscal year 
ended September 30, 2022.  

The following section is hereby retracted in its entirety from the above-referenced management letter:

Specific Information

As required by Section 218.93(3)(c), Florida Statutes, and Section 10.554(1)(i)(7), Rules of the Auditor 
General, Pinellas Suncoast Fire & Rescue District reported:

a. The millage rate imposed by the District as 0.00.
b. The total amount of property taxes collected by or on behalf of the District as $4,918,758.
c. The total amount of outstanding bonds issued by the District and terms of such bonds as $0.

The following section is hereby added to and incorporated in the above-reference management letter:

Specific Information

As required by Section 218.32(1)(e)(5), Florida Statutes, and Section 10.554(1)(i)(8), Rules of the Auditor 
General, Pinellas Suncoast Fire & Rescue District reported:

a. The rates imposed by the District can be found on page 67 of this report.
b. The total amount of assessments collected by or on behalf of the District as $4,918,758.
c. The total amount of outstanding bonds issued by the District and terms of such bonds as $0.

Tampa, Florida
September 13, 2023




